[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Guardians,
 To help us ensure the safety of your child it is necessary that we have on file where your child will be picked up or dropped off if it is not the home address.  
Please note the Dighton Rehoboth Regional School District’s Bus Policy: Students shall have one (1) pick up location in the AM and one (1) drop location in the PM.  Changes may only occur if the student has written permission from the school principal or his/her designee and only in the case of emergency or extenuating circumstances.
This information must be on file with the Dighton Elementary School office before August 19th to make certain that all students are at the proper destination and that Bloom Bus has the proper information.  Bloom Bus requires 48 hour notification of any bus changes.  After that time, there will be no changes to the bus schedule until September 15th. Please send the information to:   LDeLeo@DRRegional.org no later than August 19th.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this important matter.

Student Name (Please PRINT):
Parent/Guardian:
AM pick up address:

PM drop off address:

_____My child will be dropped off at school daily and not take the bus.
_____My child will be picked up daily from school by any of the following people:
______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature______________________________________________________________

